
Appointment of a New Member to the Independent Expert Panel 

 

The Independent Complaints Mechanism (ICM) of DEG, FMO and Proparco is pleased to 

announce the appointment of Marina d´Engelbronner-Kolff as its new Independent Expert 

Panel Member.  

She will take up her responsibilities on 1 November 2024. Please join the ICM in extending a 

warm welcome to Mrs. d’Engelbronner-Kolff as she steps into this role.  

We look forward to collaborating with her to advance the ICM’s mission. 

 

For more information about the Independent Expert Panel of the ICM, please 

visit: Independent Complaints Mechanism. 

 

https://www.deginvest.de/%C3%9Cber-uns/Verantwortung/Beschwerdemanagement/index-2.html
https://www.deginvest.de/%C3%9Cber-uns/Verantwortung/Beschwerdemanagement/Independent-Expert-Panel/index-2.html

